



EFFECTIVE MARCH 20, 2020 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE: 

• Office hours 10am - 1pm M-F (or by appointment at 
other times)


• Please call before coming into the office.

• No more than 2 family members in the office.

• Please practice social distancing on our cemetery 

grounds.

• Please do not touch anything other than your chair.

• Please use your own pen if you have one.

• Please do not enter the office if another client is 

inside.

Funerals: 

• We will follow the protocol established by the funeral 
home serving your family.


• Our mausoleum chapel is closed for funeral services. 
If you wish to have a service at the mausoleum, the 
portico can be set up for use.


Contact Information: 
• The best way to contact us is to send an email to 

MemoryGardensClemson@gmail.com. Three of us 
monitor this email constantly so we can reply fast if 
necessary.


• We can also be reached by phone from 9am-4pm at 
(864) 654-3236.
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